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THE FAREWELL PARTY HELD RECENTLY AT crry ')
PARK FOR DR. LORAINE Frost, retiring lowa City
pediatrician, was remarkable not only for the )qy it breught

to the honoree but for the exhilaration

generated within the sponsoring commitiee e 4
planning for the event.
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The groal e orfour mothrs that st ut el beads [
together last May with the thought of organizing a suital
tribute to Dr. le gradually came to be tripled in size, IM
‘meetings

held throughout Ihe summer.
As a result of all this cnergetic collaboration, some.
people (adults and many, many children) lmmd at ae
p-rl on Sunday, Sept. 7, and observers were
impressed at the smoothness was
rried out. hering. “You would
have thought it was rehelmd'" Dr l"lvu later remarked.
Sharing honors at the party was Helen Billick, who has
been Dr. Frost' srl;m-lund womndurlng 23 of her 25 years
of practice. “You can’t help but think of them as a team,”
:mn a member of one of the retiring physician’s many
levoted fami
Mrs. Bllllck s mle has been that of counselor to patients; she
has provided a dependable, reassuring liaison between the
‘mothers and the doctor. Dr rost cites in particular her “talent
for working with p
Paying tribute to her lnngume employe as “far more than a
receptionist,” Dr. Fmsl qmpped ple at the party, “If you
had to choose bety you would know whom to
dwose Her Imnllcnﬂml was Ihl! the balance would swing in

rs. Billi favor.

A huhllghl of the party was presentation to Dr. Frost of a Stan
Haring painting of her offices at 505 East College Stregt.

‘There was also a delightful clothesline art show featuring the
original works of Dr. Frost’s small patients — everything from
_the scrawls and fingerpaintings of two- and three-year-olds to
more sophisticated and artistic things done by older youngsters.

Aposter done by Sarah Jane Boyd showing children in various
:uges of development proclaimed, “We love you, Dr. Frost and

Slnunwon'llululﬂieunvelnddlmhyallnmm
derful works (including a picture of a whale at least four feet
long!), Dr. Frost ‘rost has recorded it all on film to be treasured in

yur:weome

" wwmbea Jeather folio mu%
pimmuohbvmm(mnerpdim q

- mmu the day of the party, but it should be,

complete
Al!hwgh Dr. Frost disclaims any qm.'lﬁc plans for her
retiremen tyun,sheuyuheliﬂ ‘maintains a keen professional
interest in such projects as the Mental Retardation Group,
* Headstart and the Visiting Nurse Association, and anticipates
- continuing to contribute to these programs in some way.

 Dr. Frost and Dr. Lois Boulware have sold their East College
mhumzm-ﬂleonumwnidemlmmy,mmh
summers at their Canadian retreat on the French River, 200
udhlmﬂhvi‘l‘onn!n Says Dr. Frost, wistfully, “I've been
« waiting 30 years for next year, mlmmym«m

p e spodancy o the Ciy Pk party was one o s retest

" attributes. Everything was done by md%’:m
- were issued — S0 anyone who missed
mww mlﬂn 8

, hope somebody does something like this for me!”
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